
To: City Council
From: Mayor Jerry Munson
Date: December 4, 2001
Ref: Appointments

I am recommending the Council ratify the appointment of Jeff
Stone as the Planning Commission representative to the
Infrastructure Development Partnership Review Committee
and Bob Scull as the Planning Commission representative to
the Parks & Recreation Subcommittee.
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